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But as it is written, to whom he was not spoken of, they shall see: and they that have not heard shall understand. Romans 15:21

July 4, 2022


June 2022 Prayer Letter


Dear Prayer Warriors,


We do appreciate your continued prayers for us! This month our travels took us through 
Maryland, West Virginia, Ohio, Kentucky, Tennessee, Alabama, Missouri, Arkansas, Texas, 
and Oklahoma. 


We greatly enjoyed joining Madison Baptist Church for their Missions Conference and 
Vacation Bible School. Brittany and I taught the third grade girls class. Praise the Lord that 
seven of the girls in our class trusted Christ as their Savior!


During the month of July, we have meetings scheduled in Texas, Kansas, South Dakota, Iowa, 
Montana, and Washington. 


We are very excited to announce that we are expecting our second child! Brittany is due 
January 18, 2023. We would greatly appreciate your prayers for a healthy pregnancy, along 
with your prayers for our deputation travels. 


In Christ’s service,


Tim Pontius

Missionary to México with BIMI
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